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it more resilient to change.
The network of MPAs around
the UK is designed to
protect the really important
places that are home to rare
or threatened plants and
animals.

Marine Protected Areas |
Marine Conservation Society
Marine Protected Areas
network report (2012 to
2018) Report setting out the
progress made in using the
provisions of the Marine and
Coastal Access Act to
establish a Marine Protected
Area network...

Marine Protected Areas
network report (2012 to
2018) - GOV.UK
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The UK marine environment is
protected through a variety
of conservation areas,
designated under
international agreements,
and both European and
national legislation. The UK
MPA network. Marine
Protected Areas (MPAs)
describe a wide range of
marine areas which "have
some level of restriction of
activity to protect living,
non-living, cultural and/or
historic resources” 1.

Marine Protected Areas |
Planning & Environment ...
UK Marine Protected Area
network statistics. JNCC
calculates statistics for
the whole of the UK Marine
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Protected Area (MPA) network
to assess progress in MPA
designation.

UK Marine Protected Area
network statistics | JNCC
...
A network of MPAs would not
only preserve connectivity
among the Southern Ocean’s
many unique ecosystems,
allowing marine life to
migrate between protected
areas for breeding and
foraging, but it would also
significantly contribute to
global ocean protection
goals:

The Need for a Network of
Marine Protected Areas in
the ...
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Greenpeace UK is calling on
the UK Government to ban
supertrawlers and other
destructive fishing vessels
from fishing in UK MPAs as
the first step towards
creating a network of fully
or highly protected marine
areas, covering at least 30%
of the UK’s waters by 2030,
in which all industrial
fishing activity is banned.

Only 5 out of UK’s 73
offshore marine protected
areas ...
Marine Protected Areas
Marine Protected Area (or
MPA) is a generic term that
includes a variety of types
of protected areas in the
marine environment, some of
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which are known by other
terms. As defined by the
International Union for the
Conservation of Nature /
World Commission on
Protected Areas (IUCN/WCPA),
and as used in PAME's work,
an MPA is:

Marine Protected Areas -
PAME
The JNCC Marine Protected
Area (MPA) mapper is an
interactive resource
containing information on
the MPAs designated in UK
and Crown Dependency waters.
The mapper displays MPA
boundaries in all UK...

Marine Protected Area Mapper
| JNCC - Adviser to ...
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The Nature Conservation MPA
network consists of 30 MPAs:
17 MPAs under the Marine
(Scotland) Act 2010 in
Scottish territorial waters
and 13 MPAs under the Marine
and Coastal Access Act 2009
that have been recommended
by Scottish Natural Heritage
and the Joint Nature
Conservation Committee.

Marine environment: Marine
Protected Areas (MPAs) -
gov.scot
Under the OSPAR Marine
Protected Area commitment
the UK government is working
to establish a well managed,
ecologically coherent
network. As an initial
contribution to the OSPAR
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network most of...

Marine Protected Areas |
Department of Agriculture
...
Marine Protected Area
Network Management Framework
for Wales Sets out
information on Marine
Protected Areas, how they’re
managed, who manages them
and plans for improvement.

Marine Protected Area
Network Management Framework
for ...
The North American Marine
Protected Areas Network
(NAMPAN) is a network of
resource agencies, marine
protected areas (MPA)
managers, and other relevant
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experts from the United
States, Canada and Mexico.
It is a network of important
marine places and the
institutions and people
connected with those places,
working to establish itself
as an independent regional
MPA network.

North American Marine
Protected Areas Network
(NAMPAN)
Highly Protected Marine
Areas (HPMAs) are a type of
Marine Protected Area (MPA)
which offer the strictest
possible environmental
protections. That means that
that only non-damaging
activities, such as swimming
kayaking, scuba diving, will
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be allowed. There can be no
fishing, construction,
digging, or similar.

Highly Protected Marine
Areas | The Wildlife Trusts
These were formed into the
first Marine Protected Area
Network in Timor-Leste in
2019, and have formed the
basis for a nation-wide
Network. To understand the
natural values, we carried
out a marine biodiversity
survey that documented the
highest average number of
reef fish per site in the
world, garnering global
attention. It is
increasingly known for
holding some of the most
remote and pristine dive and
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snorkeling sites in South
East Asia.

Creating a protected area
network - Conservation
International
It meets the requirements of
section 124 of the Marine
and Coastal Access Act 2009
and describes progress made
through the Act in
establishing a Marine
Protected Area (MPA) network
within Secretary...

Marine protected areas
network report 2012 to 2018
Marine Protected Area
Networks or MPA networks
have been defined as "A
group of MPAs that interact
with one another
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ecologically and/or socially
form a network". These
networks are intended to
connect individuals and MPAs
and promote education and
cooperation among various
administrations and user
groups.

Marine protected area -
Wikipedia
Marine Protected Areas IUCN
engages in advocating for
the expansion of the MPA
network through reliable
science and by engaging with
local stakeholders. Marine
Protected Areas (MPAs)
involve the protective
management of natural areas
according to pre-defined
management objectives.
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Marine Protected Areas |
IUCN
This new area represents a
significant expansion of the
existing marine protected
area network along the
country's Mediterranean
coast and firmly establishes
Turkey as a leader in
marine...
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